
Postal services to Finland subject to
delay

     Hongkong Post announced today (February 16) that, as advised by the
postal administration of Finland, due to local strikes, all mail delivery
services to Finland are subject to delay.

http://www.government-world.com/postal-services-to-finland-subject-to-delay/
http://www.government-world.com/postal-services-to-finland-subject-to-delay/

